
 

 

 

 

 

 

With a sense of achievement it is informed that our school has been on full swing 
after the due consent in written from the parents. With all the possible 
precautionary measures and social distancing as a back bone new strategies were 
made and its execution was ensured with help of multi-tiered inhouse discipline 
committee. For those who were not ready to send their wards physically to 
school, special care was taken to impart them education through various online 
tools. 
 


